
 

 
 
 
 
 
May 8, 2025 
 
 
  
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
  
The Fremont Public School’s Integrated Pest Management contractor EnviroSafe, Inc. and our staff have been working 
to eliminate a pest concern (ticks) at your child's school.  Given the nature and location of this pest they felt it was 
warranted to apply a pesticide to try to resolve this concern. 
 
A controlled pesticide application, using a product approved by the EPA, will be applied. The application will be done 
by technicians who are State Licensed and trained in the use of pesticides. The treatment is described below: 
  
School: Pine Street Elementary 
 
Date of application: May 12, 2025 
 
Area treated: Playground perimeter 
 
Description of treatment: Broadcast application of NatureCide Granular 
  
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the District's Operations Office at 231-924-8210. If 
you would like more information on pesticides you may call the National Pesticide Information Center at (800) 
858-7378 or the Michigan Department of Agriculture and Rural Development (800) 292-3939. Information may also be 
found on the web at www.npic.orst.edu 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Operations Department 
Fremont Public Schools 
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